
What an amazing Arts week we have had! Here is just a snippet of what lovely work we have taken part
in, I’m sure you have enjoyed the updates on Seesaw too. Huge thanks needs to go to FOLS who have
generously financed these fantastic opportunities. I know that the children have thoroughly enjoyed the
week and we have some beautiful art work to show you. Please come and view our exhibition next
Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon in the school hall at 3pm.

Here are just a few photos of some of the activities; Kate Pasco from the Egg Theatre treating us to a
drama workshop in the hall, Jen Mullier and her beautiful tile mosaic work, Mary Cross creating willow
sculptures and bird feeders, Pete Francis from STOMP getting us all moving and being creative with
rhythms (including teachers!), Jordan and Marcia from Jamma de Samba waking the village with the
super drumming, Katrina Hart our olympic athlete leading activities on the field, and finally Frazer
Meakin from Bristol Old Vic continuing our drama theme for the week. As well as this the children have
been creative in class with their teachers. A busy week, I’m sure you will agree!

One final note before wishing you a fabulous weekend. We are so thrilled to see so many parents have
been able to join us for the celebration assembly on a Friday. Please remember that the children do not
know if they have been picked for Star of the Week so we would be grateful if you would keep it a
secret!

Mrs Phillips Mr Turull



News from the Classrooms

It was Arts Week in Robins this week, our topic was Elmer and we enjoyed
sponge painting a giant Elmer and listening to all his stories. We've had
visitors who have taught us Stomp dancing, drumming and mosaics. We all
had lots of fun.

During this Arts week our topic was a wonderful book by Peter Reynolds
“The Dot”. We created 2 pieces of art and learned a song about the book.
We also took part in drama, willow weaving, music and mosaic workshops
amongst other activities. In Maths we reviewed the days of the week and
months of the year. The year 1s completed their Little Wandle phonics
lessons and felt a great deal of pride and accomplishment.

Starlings have had an enjoyable week this week, trying our skills at lots of
different creative activities. The focus was ‘colour’ so we created hot air
balloon scenes using different types of media which will be on display in the
art exhibition.

Preparations are well under way for the Goldfinch Class play, we are really
looking forward to performing it for you all!

Swallows have absolutely loved Arts Week with some of our highlights
including; creative acting workshops, and drumming to our hearts content!
We have also explored reflection in Science and got to grips with some
complex Maths problems!


